

Dear Student.

The Coronavirus, Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act is providing eligible schools emergency grant relief funding. By law, half of the funds received by the institution must be distributed directly to students in the form of a grant to cover expenses related to unexpected financial needs due to the coronavirus pandemic.

There are some qualifications in order to see if you *could* be eligible for the CARES Act grant. You must be in a Title IV program and have a FAFSA on file. You are receiving this email because we do not have your **2019-2020** FAFSA application on file. Please go to <u>FAFSA.ed.gov</u> to complete the application. We will not be able to confirm if you are eligible or not for the grant until we receive your FAFSA application.

Should you have any questions please email Covid grant @ntinow.edu.

Best,

Ashley Barnett

Ashley Barnett

Director of Financial Aid

Northeast Technical Institute